
Amy Ahern 

From: Matthew Zenkteler <MZenkteler@tweed.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Friday, 12 August 2016 8:16 AM 
To: DPE PSVC Northcoast Mailbox 
Cc: lain Lonsdale; Luke Blandford 
Subject: Planning Proposal PP16/0003 "Filming" 
Attachments: Final Version for Gateway Referral.pdf 

Attention: Craig Diss 
General Manager, Northern Region 
NSW Planning & Environment 

Dear Mr Diss 

Planning Proposals PP16/0003 Filming; Seeking Gateway Determination in 
accordance with Section 56 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 
1979 
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Northern Region 

Please find attached Planning Proposal PP16/0003 "Filming". This planning proposal seeks amendments to clause 
2.8 of the Tweed Local Environmental Plan 2014 (the LEP 2014), to enable temporary use of  land for filming 
exceeding the maximum number of days currently specified in that clause. 

This planning proposal has been made in accordance with section 55 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment 
Act 1979 (EPA Act) and the Department of Planning's guides titled A guide to preparing planning proposals. Tweed 
Shire Council seeks referral of this planning proposal to the LEP Review Panel for a Gateway Determination in 
accordance with section 56 of the EPA Act. 

Any enquiries should be directed to lain Lonsdale on (02) 6670 2457, or by email at ILonsdale@tweed.nsw.gov.au 

Kind regards 
Matthew 

Matthew Zenkteler I Strategic Planner 
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TWEEDw 
SHIRE COUNCIL 

Customer Service: (02) 6670 2400 or 1300 292 872 ABN: 90 178 732 496 
Our values: transparency I customer focus fairness I reliability I progressiveness I value for money I collaboration 
Please consider the environment before plintii) this email. One tonne of ;;.aner is equivalent to 13 trees and 30 kL of water 

All official official correspondence requiring a formal written response should be addressed to the General Manager, PO 
Box 816, Murwillumbah, 2484; or emailed to tsc@tweed.nsw.gov au; or faxed to 02 6670 2429. 

This email (including any attachments) is confidential and must only be used by the intended recipient(s) for the 
purpose(s) for which it has been sent. It may also be legally privileged and/or subject to copyright. 
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